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Comments: I've been a Montana resident since 2006. I moved here from Michigan specifically for the outdoor

recreation and mountain lifestyle. I grew up hiking, mountain biking, snowmobiling, and alpine skiing.  I know

participate in the same activities since moving to Montana, spending the majority of my time enjoying these

activities in the Custer Gallatin National Forest. The proposed ban on mechanized travel into these areas would

drastically effect my ability to enjoy the backcountry outdoor recreation adjacent to my home. Please consider the

large percentage of surrounding population that also shares in my sentiment. Montana is a very unique and

diverse landscape for backcountry outdoor recreation. Montana really is "Last best place." Please don't ban

mechanized travel to accesss to this incredible slice of National Forest. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Damien Conlin


